## Senator Cyr,

Thank you for reaching out and requesting a meeting for the Cape area. I would be happy to facilitate this request for you and the good people of the Cape. As soon as we are able to determine an available date and time we will notify you all. I do believe both February and March have already been scheduled and I will enquire on April or May. I would be happy to assist you in preparing any info you would like to have placed on the board's agenda, whereas this must be done in writing at least 2 weeks prior to the meeting. Should you have any other questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

## Respectfully,

Ronald S. Amidon
Commissioner
MA Dept. of Fish & Game
251 Causeway Street
Boston, MA 02114
Tel. #617-626-1550
Email Ronald.Amidon@state.ma.us